
WEDNESDAY, MAY 5TH 
 
 
CLARK THEATER 
Peter Pan Jr. is off to Neverland! The Clark Theatre Guild is proud to present Peter Pan 
Jr.   
This will be a videotaped version of the show.  It can be seen from home starting Friday, 
May 7 at 6 p.m. and ending May 10 at 12 a.m.  Tickets are $10 per viewing.  The direct 
link to order tickets is:  https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/50371.  You can buy tickets 
ahead of time starting Wednesday, May 5th, at 4:00 p.m., using the 
password clarkearly. if you have any questions, please email Mr. Gustas.  
 
CLARK CHEER 
 
 
There will be a cheer call-out meeting Tuesday, May 11th, during Advisory, for any 6th 
or 7th grader wanting to try out for next year's team.   
****************************************************************************************************
******** 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily.  
 

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/50371
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

